
 
LEBANON PLANNING BOARD  

MEETING 
Monday September 14th, 2009 

 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT                                GUESTS PRESENT 
 
R. BUMFORD - CHAIR                                         
J. SEWELL                                                              
M. BARROWS – VICE-CHAIR   
G. GETCHELL                          
J. GRIFFIN – CLERK                                            
                                                                                   
    
The meeting was brought to order by Chairperson R. Bumford at 6:57 pm. 
 
(7:00 pm) 
J. Sewell removed himself from the Planning Board concerning the tree 
cutting question he had asked the Board at the previous meeting. The Board 
discussed this issue at length and decided that the Board has jurisdiction 
over the wetlands.  The Board concurred that the area in North 
Lebanon/Acton line that is in question surrounding Black Pond, per the 
current Shoreland Zoning Map is forested wetland.  Further more this also 
concludes that the area is NOT in a resource protection status. 
 
 
(7:50 pm) J. Sewell placed himself back onto the Board, and made a 
motion to adjourn the meeting, M. Barrows seconded the motion, the vote 
carried unanimously. 

 
 
 

10-12-2009 – Minutes were reviewed  
Motion made to accept minutes as written 
By M. Barrows, seconded by G. Getchell 

The vote carried unanimously 


